
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 11:29 PM
To: Lvjet
Subject: Re: BBJ Borescope

send

On Wed, Nov 30, 2016 at 6:24 PM, Lvjet <[\[REDACTED\]](mailto:[REDACTED])> wrote:

Jeffrey,
should I send this to Husham only? he still hasn't answered our question of borescope, Manny is ready to launch his guys, Husham only gives Etihad Mx information, trying to sway us to committing to their prebuy location. or should I wait?

Greetings Husham,
what is your final stance on whether we can accomplish Borescope in Abu Dhabi?
we are in position to send our Borescope team to Abu to accomplish borescope on all 3 BBJ engines in question and apu, if you approve?
as my boss has stated, it will assist in expediting Prebuy and finalizing contract, this shouldn't impact Prebuy location.
please advise?

thank you,
Larry

--

=C2 please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for

JEE
Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by

return e-mail or by e=mail to jeevaca=ion@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and
destroy this communication and all copies thereof,
including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

</=iv>